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Wurstfest Traffic Safety Plan 

 

New Braunfels, TX – The Wurstfest Traffic Safety Plan was developed to improve traffic operations and 

safety during the upcoming festival. The plan was initiated in 2013 by the City’s Transportation and Traffic 

Advisory Board and developed in collaboration with the Wurstfest Association, Knights of Columbus, 

Lions, Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT), various City departments and community members.  

The plan includes a left turn restriction for Landa Park Drive at Landa Street to minimize vehicle and 

pedestrian conflicts on Landa Street. The plan also includes the closure of Elizabeth Avenue between Landa 

Park Drive and Hinman Island Drive to facilitate shuttle and pedestrian movement in the area. The 

restriction and closure will be effective during Wurstfest operations.  Expect traffic delays and high 

pedestrian activity in the area.  

For additional information, contact Garry Ford, City Engineer at 830-221-4020. 
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